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RR & PR sent to the District Transportation Planner (DTP) at the District Office.

The DTPs review the RR & PR for accuracy and cross reference the information submitted
with information listed in the current TPWP.

If the products are not accurate, the DTPs notify the planning agency.

If the products are accurate, a copy is made and the originals are sent on to the Office of
Systems Planning.

Based on the information within the reimbursement request, a voucher within the DOT’s
accounting system is generated.

Copies of the RR & PR are made for Systems Planning & FHWA. The originals are sent to the
Office of Finance for review and payment.

The Office of Finance reviews the RR & PR and DOT generated voucher for accuracy.

If they have any questions, they contact the Office of Systems Planning.

If all products are accurate, on Monday morning they draw down funds  through a process
called ECHO drawdown, which eventually deducts funds from TEAM (FTA’s accounting
system) and the CPG (Consolidated Planning Grant).

The funds from FTA are transferred electronically to the State Treasurer’s Office and then the 
payment to the planning agency is made.

Funding Reimbursement Flow Chart


